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Trenton Public Education Foundation (TPEF)

 Receives $10,000 Donation from Merrill Lynch  

TRENTON…Students enrolled in the Trenton Public Schools will benefit from a 
recent $10,000 grant from Merrill Lynch to the Trenton Public Education Foundation 
(TPEF).

Helene Garcia, Vice President of Community and Strategic Initiatives stated, “Merrill 
Lynch is a proud supporter of the Trenton Public Education Foundation.  Through 
this partnership, we hope to extend our impact on the youth of Trenton. This support 
will provide opportunities for the youth of Trenton that otherwise may not have been 
possible.”

According to TPEF Board Chair Pamela Pruitt, “Merrill Lynch’s generous support   
through this donation to the Trenton Public Education Foundation helps us as we 
build educational opportunities for all the thousands of children from kindergarten to 
twelfth grade attending Trenton’s public schools.”  
Pruitt noted that tax-deductible donations are accepted by TPEF throughout the year 
from corporations, organizations, businesses and individuals who have an interest in 
enhancing children’s futures through education.  Donation may be mailed to TPEF, 
Post Office Box 9078, Trenton, New Jersey, 08650. 

The mission of the Trenton Public Education Foundation, Inc. is to enhance the 
educational experience of students from the Trenton Public School District by 
leveraging community resources and creating opportunities.

For more information, visit the TPEF Web site at www.tpef.org.
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